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adds greatly to the force of thet argument against any oider enipioy-
ment of îîarcotics iii the way of iîîhaliiî thleir fumes, based oi1 the
ab.sence of enriier notices of so remrarliable a custom. The use ik
deed of various narcoticti, such ais opium, bang: the leaf of the hemp
plant, and tlie betel-nut, the fruit of the Area pahan, by the south-
eastern Asiîîtics appearis to be traceable to a reanote aiiîiqtuty. INorth-
eru Europe baii like îîaiier, hiad its kedum and hop, anud in 'Sibea ia,
its oanita iiuiscari a, or narcotic fungus. But the evideîîce fails us
which should prove tiat iii thie case of' the pipe, as iu thiat of tile
pouncet-box, the tob.ic6 only came ais a substitute l'or oider aroma-
tics, or tiarcoties tsiiirily eiimploye(d. Nor wv1îcii the ec ideiice is
lookced ijute more carefily, are such direct proofs wafltiiig, as suggest
a comparatively reccîit origin, in so fir ais both Europe and Asia, are
concernved, to the~ peculiar mode of eijoyitig such narcoties by ini.
Irnhng their fumes tlurough a pipe attached te the bowl ini whieli they
are .kullected t(> a slow p)1'cess of combustion.

% lieui eiga -ged, somne years silice, in the pî'eparatien of a work on

Scottishi Archzeologv, any attentiou wvas divected, anouig varions mineor
antiquities otr the British [sAincls, to a curions class or relies popularly

known iiin Seotland by the naine of Odltiv or E/t,& I)ipe., in flic noith
of > Egadaliiy pie.and in Ireland wheî*c they are more abuii-

dant, as Danes' pip)es. 'rhese are floraied of whiite dlay, with semne re-

SeMblance t,> the formi of tlue modern day pipe, but variously orna-
mented, and iîivariably of a verýy smnall size comnpared. with aîîy

tob:îceo-pipe in modern use. Sinuiilar relies have sitive been obserN ed
ia Englind, fouu'd uinder cirecunîista ilces calculatcd, likie those attend-

ing, tRie discovery of somne of the ýScottislî exam pies to suggest au

antiquity for theum long aniterior to the introduction of Aiîîerica's
favourite narcotic, witiî what Kinîg Jiames, on finding ils taxability,
leamned to designate its l)precious stink !'The xîîost reinarkabie
of sucli discoveries arc those in whioeh pipes of this primitive florin

have been foutid on Romnan sites aiong side of genuine Rtomian remains.
Such was the cas,-, on the exposure, ini 1852, of' part of the ancient

linan wval1 of Lonîdon, at the TIowver posteril ; and, along witlî nason-

ry and tules, îof undloubted Roman workinanship), a niut.ilated sepul,
cliral iniscription was found possessed of peculiar intcrest froin slip-
plying the oiily examnple, se far as 1 atn aware, in Britain, of a Chris-

tian date of the second century

PO AN.NO + C LXX*
In the sumnier of 1853, oîîiv a few months after tlîis London dis-

M.S. Letter J. W. Archer, Eïq., Loxdon, April, IM5.
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